
August 2018 

Dear Pastor and Church: 
 

Receive our gratefulness for your prayers and your support that we receive for doing the work of God in 

Oaxaca.  Thanks to God the church keeps on.  We have seen people saved and baptized and more brethren are 

congregating faithfully.   
 

We had the teen conference and it was of great blessing.  We had a good attendance and thanks to God we had 

young people called for the service of the Lord.   
 

I thank you for your prayers and help.  May God filled you of blessings.  You are a great part in the work of 

God in Oaxaca.   

 

Prayer requests: 
 

1.  May God keep adding families to the church. 

2.  For the brethren that were called for God and that 

are going to get prepared.  (Brother Mario and his 

wife, Brother Abel Sanchez, Brother Aldo, Brother 

Ricardo, for my daughter karen Gisell and my son 

Josue Asael Rios and for Sister Diana). 

3.  For the provision of God to build a part of the 

fence of the church, which is urgent.  

4.  For the power of God in our lives.   

 

I send you some photos of the teen conference and 
also of services in the temple.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brother Leoncio Rios 

and family 
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